
 
 

Hi all, 
 
Don’t forget, Forestry vs LFS rematch is coming up!  We still have room for more 
players!!  If you haven’t signed up yet and are interested in playing, please send 
me an email. 
 
Game is confirmed for Wednesday, July 6th, 1-3pm at Nobel Park (same as 
previous games). 
 
Practice on Wednesday, June 29th, 2-3pm at Nobel Park.  Team members, let me 
know if you can make it.   
 
Thanks! 
 
Caryn 
 


